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Course Update

We have had a lot of rain recently and the course
has been unusable at times. We need members to
be very careful to stay on the cart paths when the
course is playable, until it has a chance to dry out.
Even when the 90 degree rule is in effect, please

take special care to stay well back of the greens to ¥ Membe rship Re port
protect the turf in those areas. *

We have a new member of the club. Steven White joined

the club during December. Please welcome Steven to our
Club!

If any of you know any prospective members, or people
who were previously members of the club who might be
interested in joining, please encourage them to contact Jim
in the Pro Shop at 328-3879.

Golf Carts

The Board of Directors has made the decision to
purchase new golf carts for the club. The board also
decided to sell our old carts, instead of trading them

in. Approximately 15 carts have already been sold, so
we are having to delay selling the remaining carts until
we have new ones in place. However, if you would like

You can tell them we will have new carts in the spring!

one of the remaining carts, you can contact Wayne Box
and negotiate a price for a cart and make arrangementsg
for a deposit to hold the cart for you so that you can pa
the balance owed and take possession of the cart whe William “Scott” Beatty had a hole in one on hole number
the new ones arrive. The new ones will probably arrive 15. It was witnessed by Arl Taylor and other members
in March. | - of the noon group. Hole number 15 is a 164 yard par
three from the white tees. Be sure to congratulate Scott

Hole in One!

on his accomplishment if you see him!




